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Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. Announces ISO 50001 Certification Offering 
 
Troy, MI March 10, 2023 — Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. is pleased to announce their 
approval to offer accredited ISO 50001 certification to clients. 
 
Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. is now able to offer organizations a new certification standard under the 
umbrella of their Environmental Health & Safety programs – ISO 50001. Applicable to companies of all 
sizes and industries, this standard centers around energy efficiency and the development of an Energy 
Management System (EnMS). 
 
Currently in its second edition as of 2018, ISO 50001 caters to the growing global interest in “green” 
companies and those sensitive to issues of energy conservation. Some benefits possible through 
certification include: 
 

· Reduced costs through energy efficiency 
· Satisfying/meeting legislative or self-imposed carbon emissions targets 
· Reduced reliance on fossil fuels 
· Enhanced company reputation as “green” or environmentally responsible 

 
As with other ISO standards, ISO 50001 is easily integrated with everything from its fellow EHS-related 
standards to ISO 9001 or ISO 14001 in order to develop a robust management system covering every 
facet of a business. For more information on ISO 50001 certification, reach out to PJR today. 
 
About Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. 
Perry Johnson Registrars, Inc. is dedicated to differentiating itself as an effective provider of certification 
services, as well as ensuring that we create value for our customers, industry stakeholders, and 
employees. PJR understands the importance of impartiality in carrying out its management system 
certification activities, manages conflict of interest, and ensures the objectivity of its management 
certification activities. 
 
Press Contact: Amy Wayne – awayne@pjr.com 


